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FISCAL AGENT OF THE UNITED STATES  

DALLAS. TEXAS 7 5 2 2 2

Circular No. 68-93
April 10, 1968

To All Banking Institutions and Others Concerned 
in the Eleventh Federal Reserve District:

There is quoted below a press statement issued today by the 

Treasury Department in regard to current financing:

TREASURY ANNOUNCES INCREASE 
IN WEEKLY BILL AUCTIONS

The Treasury announced today that weekly offerings

of 6-month bills will be enlarged by $100 million commencing

with the bills to be auctioned on April 15, and probably

running through the auction on June 2k , This means that

weekly bill offerings over this period would include $1 .6

billion of 3-month bills and $1 .1  billion of 6-month bills.

Official announcements and tender forms for two series of bills

are enclosed, and additional copies will be furnished upon request.

Yours very truly,

P. E. Coldwell

President

Enclosures
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